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December 18, 2023 
 

NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING 
(To be held at 9:30 a.m., Thursday, December 28, 2023) 

 
 
RE:  Extension of the temporary revisions to Tariff 15-C granted in Order 06 of this docket until 

March 31, 2024, or until the Commission completes its rulemaking related to Tariff 15-C, 
whichever occurs first. 
Dockets TV-210812 and TV-210535 

 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) will hold a recessed 
open meeting in this docket to consider extension of the temporary revisions to Tariff 15-C 
granted in Order 06 of this docket until June 31, 2024, or until the Commission completes its 
rulemaking related to Tariff 15-C, whichever occurs first.  
 
The Commission will hold this recessed open meeting virtually via Zoom on Thursday, 
December 28, 2023, at 9:30 a.m. Commission headquarters will not be open to the public for in-
person participation. Interested persons may comment on the plan at the meeting or may listen to 
the meeting via Zoom by calling 253-215-8782 and using conference ID 894 0376 1349 and 
passcode 185581. To participate via Zoom, click here to join the meeting. If you wish to be 
placed on the interested persons contact list, please submit your request to the Commission’s 
Record Center at records@utc.wa.gov. 
 
The Commission is committed to providing reasonable accommodation to participants with 
disabilities. If you need reasonable accommodation for the recessed open meeting, please contact 
the Commission at least one business day prior to the workshop by calling 1-360-664-1132 or by 
sending an email to human_resources@utc.wa.gov. For TTY service, please call the Washington 
Relay Service at 1-800-833-6384 or 711. 
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If you wish to participate and need an interpreter, one will be provided at no cost to you. If you 
need an interpreter, please contact the Commission at least one business day prior to the meeting 
by calling (360) 664-1140 or by sending an email to Paige Doyle at paige.doyle@utc.wa.gov. 
 
 
 
KATHY HUNTER 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
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